It’s finally here – Ordering and Paying Online for Hot Lunch and Milk at QES!!!!!
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

The new online ordering system for hot lunch and milk is now up and running for QES.  The New Registrant Package that is attached to this letter will provide you with step by step instructions on the entire system including how to create an account, register your child/children, how to order and how to pay.  If you do not have access to a computer to place orders please contact the school at 847-6207.     

No late orders will be accepted, no exceptions will made and all orders must be placed online. Orders need to be placed on or before the due date.  You will be given plenty of time in advance to place your orders and the system will shut off at midnight on that due date.  Please pay close attention to your order and ensure you are selecting the correct items you want for your child/children. Once you submit the order the items you have selected is what your child will receive for that month. You are given the option to send in cash but if too many people opt to send in cash to the school instead of using the online system, that option will be removed. 
Any questions regarding the online system can be directed to Cashless Schools toll free by phone at 1-866-231-3322 or email at support@CashlessSchools.com.  Questions regarding the hot lunch and milk programs can be emailed to qeshomeandschool@hotmail.com. 
We thank you for your support as we make this transition to offer a convenient, safe and secure on-line ordering/payment option for all parents/guardians.  

Sincerely, 

Quispamsis Elementary Home and School  
